
 

 

 
Bogotá D.C., March 17th 2020 

 
 
Doctor 

THEODORE MICLAU 
IOTA Director 

USA 
 
 

 
Dear Doctor Miclau: 

 
We hope all is well. On behalf of the Colombian Society of Orthopedic 
Surgery (SCCOT) and Trauma Colombian Society (SOCOT), we are sorry 

to announce the adjournment of our “7th Trauma International Course”, 
which will now take place from second semester 2020, in Cartagena, Colombia. 
 

We made this decision based on the global public health crisis that has been 
generated by Coronavirus (COVID-19), and the guideline issued by the 

Colombia Ministry of Health. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the 
postponement of the academic event, which was scheduled for April. 
 

IOTA participation is key to the development of the course, we will continue 
with same topics as only change date, for the second half of this year. Please 

let us know if you are going to be able to participate as an international speaker, 
so that we can arrange any logistical requirements, we would very much 
appreciate it. 

 
Feel free to contact us if you require any further information. 
 

Cordially,  
 

 
   
 

 
 

DIEGO LUIS CARVAJAL MD  MIGUEL TRIANA QUIJANO MD 
Secretary SOCOT    President SOCOT  
 

                               
     

                                 
RODRIGO VARGAS MD    JOSÉ LUIS OSMA MD  
General Secretary SCCOT   President SCCOT  

   


